

Dear Touchstone Families,

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year! Each of us here at Touchstone is looking forward to a fun filled school year! The teachers have all been working very hard this week to get the classrooms set up and ready for the first day of school on Wednesday, September 5. The cubbies are labeled, the toys are cleaned, and the lessons are written! We are only missing our wonderful students and families!

On Tuesday September 4th from 2-4pm we will be having a Teacher meet and greet. The class lists will be posted at this event on the lobby bulletin board. This is a great time to bring the paperwork from your welcome packet along with any items for the classrooms that were requested (extra clothes, nap items etc). If you are unable to attend this event, please bring in your paperwork on your students first day of school. If you are a returning family, on your first day back your PIN number for checking your child in/out has remained the same as last year. If you are a new family it may take a couple of days for your PIN to become activated after we receive your paperwork.

I hope you share in my excitement for this school year. On behalf of the entire Touchstone Staff, we look forward to offering your child an excellent year of outstanding educational experiences and genuine loving care. Enjoy your last summer weekend before school starts!

Thank you,

Elise West; Principal